## TEMPLETON EMERGING MARKETS INVESTMENT TRUST PLC

Directors:
Paul Manduca (Chairman)
David Graham
Beatrice Hollond
Simon Jeffreys
Greg Johnson
Charlie Ricketts

5 Morrison Street Edinburgh EH3 8BH Client Dealer Services Freephone: 0800 305 306 Tel: +44 (0) 20 7073 8690

Fax: +44 (0) 20 7073 8701

E-mail: enquiries@franklintempleton.co.uk

www.franklintempleton.co.uk

www.temit.co.uk

5 December 2019

Dear Shareholder

Templeton Emerging Markets Investment Trust PLC Half-Yearly Report for the six months to 30 September 2019

The Half-Yearly Report for the Templeton Emerging Markets Investment Trust PLC (TEMIT) is now available on our website at <a href="www.temit.co.uk">www.temit.co.uk</a>. The report describes how TEMIT has performed over the six months to 30 September 2019, provides comments on the outlook and sets out financial statements for the six month period.

## Printed Copies of TEMIT's Half-Yearly and Annual Reports

If you have elected to receive printed copies of reports from TEMIT, your copy is enclosed.

In line with current market practice, we will no longer issue printed copies of our Half-Yearly Reports unless you specifically request them.

To receive alerts to advise you as soon as the electronic version of the Annual or Half-Yearly Report is available to download, you can notify TEMIT's Registrar by emailing <a href="mailto:ecomputershare.co.nz">ecomputershare.co.nz</a> or by writing to Computershare Investor Services Limited, Private Bag 92119, Auckland 1142 confirming that you wish to receive a letter/email when the report and accounts, and other shareholder communications, are published.

## **Annual General Meeting Results**

TEMIT held its Annual General Meeting on 11 July 2019, at which all resolutions were duly passed. At the meeting, shareholders approved a dividend of 11.00 pence per share and this was paid on 18 July 2019 to those shareholders who were on the register at close of business on 14 June 2019. More details about the AGM are on the resources section of the website – www.temit.co.uk.

Should you have a specific query on your shareholding, the Half Yearly Report or any other matter related to TEMIT, please contact Computershare by <u>e-mailing ecomms@computershare.co.nz</u> or write to Computershare Investor Services Limited, Private Bag 92119, Auckland 1142.

Franklin Templeton cannot give investment advice and, if you wish to discuss your investment options, we recommend that you consult an authorised financial adviser.

Yours sincerely, Paul Manduca Chairman